
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

2nd October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Welcome to the end of the week and a very happy October to you all.  

 

Parents’ Evening 

Our Term 1 parents’ evenings will be held on: 

 Tuesday 13th October (3.30-5.30pm) 

 Thursday 15th October (5.30-7.30pm) 

 Tuesday 20th October (4.00-6.00pm) 

All of the necessary details will be with you shortly; I will be finalising arrangements at 

the beginning of next week. 

 

Food Bank 

Our food bank remains open. Please come to the school office at the end of the day 

on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays or Thursdays.  

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office. 

 

Let’s hope the weather calms down over the weekend (wishful thinking!).  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher        
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